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Greetings. 

My name is Ron Deutsch, I am a long time resident and homeowner in Beachwood Canyon. And while I am all
for progress and gentrification of Hollywood, I believe the Millennium project to be grossly disproportionate to the
needs and character of Hollywood. 
It strikes me as something of a sweetheart deal for the developers, a quid pro quo for city officials who have fast-
tracked it, but a huge headache for residents in the area and a loser for the character and essence of Hollywood.
  
What if, instead of two oversized office and residential towers, a park instead is erected on that land? Nowhere
near the revenues, but an immeasurable value to the community to be sure. But God forbid ANY thought be given
toward green spaces as opposed to mixed use opportunities in Hollywood. 
I'm sorry I won't be able to attend the PLUM meeting, and add my voice to those of my neighbors attempting to
block this project. But know that I will be supporting their efforts now and moving forward, and I hope someone in
our local government will show some leadership and for once say no to this insult of a project. 

Thank you, 
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